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Open Government Impact Statement  Measure: HB 3409 
81st Oregon Legislative Assembly    Only impacts on Original or Engrossed 
2021 Regular Session     Versions are Considered Official 

Prepared by: Cameron D. Miles 
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SUMMARY 

Requires Department of Consumer and Business Services to develop and implement programs 
to make one-time payments directly to certain workers as incentive payments to return to work 
or as worker retention payments for workers who were frontline essential workers during first 
year of COVID-19 pandemic. 

Declares emergency, effective on passage. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure exempts from public disclosure information included in applications for payments 
from the return-to-work incentive payment program and the worker retention payment program 
administered by the Department of Consumer and Business Services. 

If those public records were instead subject to mandatory disclosure under public records law, 
the public could receive information contained in applications to the department for payments 
from the return-to-work incentive payment program and the worker retention payment program. 


